
WELCOME BACK!!!

As we try to return to some normalcy

we hope that everyone has enjoyed

their extended time with family.  We

are glad to have you back and we will

have to follow some protocol but

hopefully it won't last long (fingers

crossed, toes crossed haha).

PROTOCOL FOR CLASSES

-1 parent per family. Gym bay doors will

be open if you wish to watch outside.

-social distance

-kids bring their own drinks

-masks worn as they enter and exit the

building

-enter one door into gym exit another

door to leave
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Make sure to stop by and check out our new and

improved website!! Our plan was to make it

more user friendly on a desktop and cell phones.

We would love to hear your feedback!!

www.damargym.com

Just wanted to give a thank you and a update to you parents on classes

starting back.  The kids are adjusting to the new protocols .  They are doing

their best at staying socially distance and the staff is doing a great job with 

cleaning the mats down after each class.  We realize kids need social

interaction and need normalcy in their life as soon as possible.  We hope

that happens soon and ntil then we will just make the best of it.

What is 10 for $10?

Stop by the front desk grab you some $10 off

business cards and sign your name on the

back.  Hand it to someone  or a friend and

when they return it to us and sign up in a

class they will get $10 off their first month

and then you will get $10 credit to your

account!!
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Thank you!!!

Damar Gymnastics

2120 Robinson Creek Rd

Corbin, Ky. 40701

606-523-0840

www.damargym.com


